






























From: Hogan, Stephen
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Part 2-2
Date: Friday, April 12, 2013 2:31:44 PM
Attachments: 20130412141528.pdf

Here is another one.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Stephen Hogan, P.E.
(501) 682-0651
 
From: Nathan Pesta [mailto:Nathanpdga@btinet.net] 
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 2:18 PM
To: Hogan, Stephen
Subject: Part 2-2
 
 
 
Nathan A.Pesta P.E.
Senior Project Engineer
DeHaan, Grabs and Associates, LLC
Bus 701-663-1116
Cell 701-400-3950
Fax 701-667-1356
www.dgaengineering.com
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